
DCM Report 5/1/2025 

Good evening District 11. I hope everyone had a good month.   

4/5/25 Pre General Service Conference Workshop 

I attended the PGSCW in Dixon, IL.  It was a good time and I’m certain our Delegate was 
able to gain a sense of our Area.  Thank you to all groups who attended and participated. 

4/10/25 Legacy of Service Concepts Study 

I hosted the Concepts Study.  Attendance was myself and one other.  I was able to answer 
some basic questions about our service structure as the other attendee was not very 
familiar with service.  I would encourage any GSRs to attend to learn more about our 
service structure and our Concepts. 

 The rest of the month I spent primarily answering emails as they arose. 
 I am still working on finding possible locations to house our meeting in the future. 
 I am still working with Blu and Aaron V. to hold a GSR School Workshop 
 October 4th District 11 will be hosting the Northern Illinois Area 20 Fall Committee 

Meeting at Lord of Life Church in Elburn, IL.  I am looking for groups to help serve at 
the meeting. 

 

Thank you, 

Dan P 

dcm@aa-nia-dist11.org 

djpiepl93@gmil.com 

(224)605-1673 

 

 


